
InvitaƟon to parƟcipate in MOE-commissioned research project 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

If your child/ward and yourself have parƟcipated in the SKIP and SKIP-Up studies before, you and your 
child/ward are invited to join the follow-up to the research project “Understanding the Development and 
Drivers of Adolescents’ EducaƟonal Pathways: The Singapore Longitudinal Cohort Study (SG-LCS)”. 

This study serves to help the research team understand students' experiences and development form 
childhood through adolescence. 

Please refer to the flyer aƩached for informaƟon on the eligibility criteria for parƟcipaƟng in the study 
and other details. 

Thank you and wishing you a pleasant day ahead. 

File aƩachment: 

MOE-NIE LCS ST5 Flyer 1.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


